
 

What has been happening this week? 

In RE, we have been looking more at incarnation, coming up with different names for God and 

what he represents as well as exploring incarnation in the Bible. 

In English, we have planned, written and edited balanced arguments about whether we 

should ban the dark. Otters have decided that we should keep the dark! 

In Maths, we have been measuring in millimetres, centimetres, metres and kilometres. 

In Science, we learnt about UV rays and how to stay safe in the sun.  

In Spanish, we learnt our numbers from 0-10. 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 
Work on the Wall: William and Fred for their great posters about how to stay safe in the sun from 

UV rays. 

Headteacher's Award: Roman for love and enthusiasm with all his learning and Ruby for always 

being so loving and respectful and wanting to try hard in everything she does. 

Swimmer of the week: Zakir for his excellent swimming demonstrations 

Shining Stars: Harriet x3, Finlay x3, James, Orson, Barney, Amelia, Bonnie, Max, Brooke, Lily, 

Freddie, William, Rehan, Harvey, Ruby, Ava 

Pupil Voice: “Light is so cool” – when talking about UV light and rainbows. 
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Reminders & Messages 

Next week is the last week of Term 3 and Prayer and Reflection Week. Parents can come in at 

2pm on Tuesday 6th February for activities with your children. 

Celebration worship on Friday 9th February at 2:30pm – all welcome! 

PTA Cake sale after school on Friday 9th February. 


